
To whom it may concern: 

I serve on the board of directors for our townhome association. This summer Brandon Burch, a project 
manager with Advantage Construction stopped asked to look at our roofs for damage from a recent hail 
storm. I was not at home so he left his business card. After checking to make sure the company’s state 
contractor license was in good order and finding they had a solid reputation, I asked Brandon to come 
back and take a look. After a thorough inspection, Brandon informed me that he believed there was 
enough damage to warrant a roof replacement.  

So we filed a claim with our insurance company. Brandon met the insurance adjuster who confirmed the 
roof damage as well as damage to some fascia, screens and downspouts that Brandon had also noted 
during his inspection.  

Advantage replaced the roofs on both of our buildings and the made the other repairs as any good 
contactor would. But they also worked closely with our insurance company to make sure the necessary 
repairs were covered. They made sure that we were completely satisfied when the work was completed. 
I would not hesitate to recommend Advantage Construction, Inc.  

Quentin Johnson 
Parkwood Villas Townhome Association 
Stillwater, MN 


